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October 14,2013

Dear Mr. Mooney:

I am pleased to provide this commissioning report for your use in concluding your project

for Hampton Alternative Energy Products LLC (HAEP). You have stated that a

requirement of your contract with HAEP is to have a Missouri state licensed engineer

witness and approve the commissioning of the digestate drying facility. On October 3,

2013 | visited the site and observed the facility operating. I later reviewed the collected

data and provide this report confirming the commissioning of the HAEP digestate drying

facility was successful. I have monitored the test protocol and analyzed the subsequent

data. lt is my opinion the commissioning which occurred from October 1't to October 4th,

2013 has proven the system operates according to the intention of the design.

I appreciate the opportunity to work with you and your company.

Thank you.

Respectfully,
GLADFELTER ENGINEERING GROUP.

Gregory P. Gladfelter, PE
Principal
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